Celebration Newsletter 01594 542287



www.woodside.gloucs.sch.uk

ourschoolsapp

Celebrating Woodside Primary School: 11th March 2022

Dear Parents,

This week you will se that we have launched the reading certificate winners. Children who win a certificate will have the chance of winning a prize at the end of the term. Teachers will be looking out for those children that make so

100 Club Winner is...

Ava

much effort in their reading both at school and at home. We were proud to welcome our local MP Mark Harper to our school on Friday. He made time to visit us to present three children who came first, second and third in the Christmas card competition. What an artistic group we have in KS2!

<u>Certificate Winners: For</u> <u>and effort towards learning</u> <u>and wow moments.</u>

Little Dormice: Riley and Everleigh Dormice: Kayden and Freddie Fallow Deer: Callie and Oliver Woodpeckers: Erica and Millie Red Squirrels: Verity and Gracie Mrs Fawkes, Deputy Head Teacher









Reading Certificate Winners: For and effort towards reading At home and at school.

Dormice: Leyton Fallow Deer: Layla

Woodpeckers: Scarlet and Harry Red Squirrels: Emily and Leo









Top Dojo Scorers

Dojo points are won over the week by demonstrating great behaviour, our school values, hard work and so much more.

Dormice: Noah and Jaicob Fallow Deer: Jake and Phoehe Woodpeckers: Jensen and Tabitha Red Squirrels: Cormac and Georgio























West Glouces tershire Little Dormice Enjoyed Ocean painting, after reading The tale of the toothbrush the children wanted to talk about the ocean and all the animals under the sea. They have also enjoyed lots of exploring outside and frogspawn in the

pond.







Dormice Next week Rolo the reading dog is coming to visit. The children were inspired to write a letter to him.













Fallow Deer. literacy lesson this morning where we drew our routes to school and then wrote down the instructions for this.











Woodpeckers class have been using apparatus in maths to help us with our work on fractions. We have been finding fractions of amounts so using our division skills.









Red Squirrels and KS2 were thrilled to welcome our local MP Mark Harper on Friday. A huge thank you to Mrs Tippins who encouraged the children in breakfast club to enter the Christmas Card competition this year. Bethany came first place and will have the opportunity to visit the House of Parliament. Erica and Lily came second and third and we are very proud of them. KS2 prepared some challenging questions to put to our MP in our KS2 assembly and Fallow Deer and Dormice had the chance to say hello as we gave him a tour of our school.







Congratulations to Ella who was mentioned by Charlotte Dujardin in a recent post.





